Sixth Grade



Dear Parents,

Happy April! There are many things to look forward to in April. The 5<sup>th</sup> of April marks the end of the third quarter. Our last day before break is April 14th. That day will be a minimum day, concluding with a living Stations of the Cross. April 27<sup>th</sup> and 28<sup>th</sup> are minimum days due to parent-teacher-student conferences.

In religion this month, we will learn about Easter and how important it is that Jesus rose from the dead. We will then return to our study on the New Testament. We will learn about how Jesus taught and healed while on Earth.



We will continue our unit in social studies all about the Medieval World. We will begin looking at the Asian empires. We will learn all about the Chinese Dynasties.

In math, we will finish our study of data and statistics. We will conclude by looking at different types of graphs. Then,

we will begin Geometry. We will look at angles, polygons, and different shapes. We will learn how to construct angles and lines using a compass.



In science, we will conclude our study of climate and begin looking at different ecosystems. We will learn about the environment of living things and see how energy flows in an ecosystem.



We will also continue our reading unit entitled "Doers and Dreamers". This unit focuses on real people who have worked hard to succeed. This will show us that dreams are not easy to achieve, but it can be done!

We will continue to alternate between spelling and vocabulary lists in order to improve written word as well as speech.

Your children are such a joy to teach. I am so blessed to be with them

I hope you all have a wonderful Easter with your loved ones!

~ Miss Betty

